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March 25, 1983

Ambassador John D. Negroponte
Embassy of the United States
Tegucigalpa, Honduras

APO Miami, FL. 34022

Dear John:

Thank you very much for your nice note. I,
too, enjoyed our breakfast.- It was very
enlightening. I left feeling I had learned
something about Central America and also
about your character, which I admire. It was
not an easy group, but you conducted yourself
with class. I was impressed. :

It seems like things must be very intereéting
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down your way- right now. I appreciate your

offer to visit, and within the next month or
‘two would like to take you up on it. Are -

there any dates which would be particularly

good for you?

‘Best regards,

De { of State, RPS/ IPS, Margaret P Grafeld, Dir.
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